
Marina Village BREEZEBREEZE
October 14, 2024

YES!!

Sooner than we expected
MARINA VILLAGE WILL BE WELCOMING BACK GUESTS ON SATURDAY 10/26.

Most of the beach remains closed... Margaritaville is still pumping water out of its below-

ground parking garage... There's a foot of sand covering parking lots at most of the resorts

and condos on our end of the island... and the County Park has piles of sand that look just

like the piles of snow up north after the plows have finished their work. All in all, pretty

strange!

That being said, we will REOPEN to receive our Owners and Guests beginning with Week

43: 10/26-11/2.

ONE CAVEAT: Our elevator #2 is scheduled for repairs on 10/24, with the expectation that it

will be back in service shortly thereafter. Therefore, we suggest you PACK LIGHT, as we will

be opening whether or not our elevators are up and running.

IN OTHER WORDS,

THE ELEVATORS MIGHT NOT BE WORKING,

BUT FINGERS ARE CROSSED!

So, I again thank our staff for their extraordinary efforts in cleaning up the mess and mud left

behind by Milton and in tackling the remaining work that must be completed before we can

welcome everyone back on the 26th.

Thank you, and

Best regards,

Paul
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